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30 September, 2002

Senator the Hon Helen Coonan
Minister for Revenue & Assistant Treasurer
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Minister

We have pleasure in submitting the Final Report of the Review of the Law of
Negligence, in accordance with the Terms of Reference announced by the
Government on 2 July 2002.

Yours sincerely

The Hon David Andrew Ipp
Chairman

Professor Peter Cane
Member

A/Prof. Don Sheldon
Member

Mr Ian Macintosh
Member




